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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 2:05 PM
To: 'mfarris@closuresolutions.com'
Subject: RE: Report extension request

Hi Matt, 
I’d be in agreement that it’s a pretty tight schedule; let’s use a revised date on April 13th, not quite 60 days from the 
original date, but a good deal over it from the first day of field work.  Hopefully that will be sufficient.  I’ll update 
Geotracker shortly. 
Have a good set of holidays yourself! 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: mfarris@closuresolutions.com [mailto:mfarris@closuresolutions.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 10:39 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Report extension request 
 
 Hi Mark, 
I'm glad we finally managed to talk. As we discussed on the phone it looks like I will need an extension on 
the report deadline for the Palace Garage site at 14336 Washington Ave., San Leandro. The earliest 
drilling date for well installation I could get is January 26. This won't leave much time after well 
development to conduct a DPR pilot test and report results by February 17, 2012. I believe a 60 day 
extension would be enough to conduct the pilot test, analyze the lab data results, and prepare a report. 
Please let me know what you think.  
Happy Holidays! 
Matt  

Matthew Farris, P.G.  
Project Geologist  

Closure Solutions, Inc. 
4600 Northgate Boulevard, Suite 230  
Sacramento, California  95834 
Direct (916)760-7579 
Cell: (925) 808-9290 
Fax: (925) 459-5602 

  


